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Donations to Skegness Food Bank 
Mr Bailey told us all about how the Food Bank works and the reasons why it’s necessary. He 
told us that, last year, the Food Bank, supplied 14,000 meals for local people who couldn’t 
afford to buy food. He was very grateful for the donation of food that we took. The 
councillors told Mr Bailey that they would like to help a homeless charity next. They asked 
how we could help. Mr Bailey said that he thought it would be a good idea if we could collect 
toiletries such as shampoo etc. I was really proud of the councillors, they represented our 
school brilliantly. I’d like to thank Tilly-Mae’s mum, Alice’s mum and Scarlett’s mum for 
their help and support. 

The School Council would like to thank everyone who donated food to the Skegness Food 
Bank collection. 

 


